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17th November, 2022
Christmas Carol Concert

Dear Parents/Carers,

This year pupils in Year 6 have been working with Kathryn Ackley (SHAC Community Arts Co-ordinator) in preparation for a Christmas Service at St. Cuthbert’s Church, Peterlee. The concert will take place after school on Tuesday 13th December, from 6.00-7.00p.m.

The children will go to the church with their teacher and other members of staff from school. Shotton Hall Academy is providing transport to get all children to the venue in time for rehearsals at 4.00pm.
Due to the children going to the venue straight from school they will require a packed tea to eat before rehearsals start.
Although this event is not compulsory, we very much hope that you are able to attend this special and joyful celebration with your child. All children must be collected from the venue by an adult afterwards. 
Please complete the attached slip and return it to school no later than Tuesday 6th December.









Yours sincerely,










Mrs. Gilmour 









Y6 Team
Christmas Service at St. Cuthbert’s Church
Name of child ______________________________


My child will be able to attend the Christmas Service at St. Cuthbert’s Church, Peterlee on Tuesday 13th December, from 6.00-7.00p.m.

My child will be collected from the venue by _____________________________________

Signed _____________________________ (parent/carer
Shotton Hall Primary School


Working together to


SHINE


Successful, Happy, Inspired and Nurtured towards Excellence


Waveney Road, Peterlee, County Durham, SR8 1NX


Tel: 0191 586 4515


Acting Headteacher: Mrs. J Bowmaker B.A (Hons) QTS, NPQH, NASENCo


Chair of Governors: Mr T Watson
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